

3933 CR 317, McKinney, Texas 75069 www.cornerstone-ranch.com (469) 424-1887

September 25, 2017

Dear Kevin.

Thank you so much for your generous gift of \$250 to Cornerstone Ranch through North Texas Giving Day! We are deeply grateful for your part in helping us raise \$20,100 in just one day. There isn't a way to thank you enough for making it possible to fulfill our mission to enable adults with special needs to live an abundant life.

Evidence of this mission fulfillment is seen many times each day...

We see it in the Ranchers' proud smiles at our McKinney Farmers Market booth as they sell artwork, candles, and notecards they have made and vegetables they have harvested from the Cornerstone Ranch garden.

We see it as they excitedly knock on the doors of their older friends' apartments to deliver Meals on Wheels.

We see it in the happy amazement of their discovering they can perform a physical maneuver in exercise class they previously were unable to accomplish.

We see it as they stand tall with confidence, ready to play chimes for residents in a local retirement community.

We see it in their hugs and tears of joy when one of their friends makes a decision to accept Jesus as Savior.

What wonderful gifts your gift provides! And we are ever so grateful!

"May the LORD now show you kindness and faithfulness ... because you have done this." 2 Samuel 2:6

Mary Klentzman

Executive Director

With much gratitude, We appreciate you more than words

Mary Klentzman can express, Kevin! You are such

a blessing to this ministry!

